Fall Registration Open Now!

From: Bloom Dance Studio (no-reply@dancestudio-pro.com)
To:
Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2020, 12:11 PM CDT

Dear Bloom Families,

Our Early Bird Fall Registration for our Bloom Families is now OPEN! Head to our website https://danceatbloom.com to get
started!

Registration will open to the public next Wednesday, July 18t We encourage you to register this week in order to get the
schedule you are hoping for!

As you go to register, we want to answer some of the questions you might be considering:

e COVID-19: At Bloom, we will continue to adhere to all government requirements as it relates to the COVID-19
pandemic. In addition, we will adhere to our own safety and hygiene policies to provide the highest level of standards
possible. Currently we are doing temperature checks of all staff members at the beginning of their shift. We are not
requiring our staff or students to wear masks, but they can do so at their discretion.

¢ Recital/Costumes: We know that cancelling our annual recital was a major disappointment for all of us. Please keep
in mind you are not required to be in the recital to take dance classes. You can register for classes knowing there is no
obligation to purchase costumes or commit to the recital. We hope to know by November what our recital for 2021 can
look like. At that point, we will present the information to you before you are required to make any financial decisions
on recital/costumes.

¢ Which Classes? Remember that our classes are leveled by age. Please find your child's age (based on their age as
of October 1st, 2020) and register for the class that best fits your schedule. Also, please remember dancers will stay in
the same "level" (Petals, Violets, Rosettes etc.) for two years before bumping to the next level.

e Summer Camps: If you are still looking for some fun activities for your child this summer, we have spaces available for
all ages in July camps! Register for a week long camp for $179 here: https://danceatbloom.com/summer-camps

¢ New Teachers: Nearly all of our teachers are returning this next season (even a few who had babies!) We have also
brought in a few new faces that fit our Bloom Culture so well!l | can honestly say this next year will have our best staff
to date! You will find bios for all our teachers on the STAFF link on the website!

¢ Need Help? As always, we are here and happy to help! If you have any questions regarding your child's placement for
Fall Season or Summer Camps, please call (402-670-7206) or email support@danceatbloom.com so we can assist
you!

Thank you so much for your incredible support over the last four challenging months. It has been such a joy to see so many of
our dancers at Bloom this summer. We look forward to an amazing 2020-2021 Season, our fifth season!

Erin Jensen

Owner
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